A ARE MM ARG RAR

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

gy

5th Pebruary, 1926.

Dear 8ir,
I duly received your letter of the 2lst ultime

enclosing Special Survey Request Forme and

plans approved by you for thd Wood Barges Nos.71 to 74
built by the kswor nr;y Dock ﬂo«. &ad with regard thareta
I have to mram yon tm'h w plsm have been amima
| and the wmtlxms and arrmamnu appear to be gamrally
in order for the class nnimﬂ. :
Thanking you for your a%nntian in tha mttcr.
1 am, m&? 8ir,
_ Yours faithrully,

Secretary.
Je.¥rench, Esq.,
NEW YORK.




